
Greetings  Pirates,

Thank you for a great start to the 2021/2022 school year. We

are sailing on the Ship of Success this year. 

It is great to have our campus filled with students once again.

Last year we only had about 60% of students on campus, so

to have 100% of our pirates back is a real treat.  We will

continue to do everything we can to keep our students safe

and healthy.  

We have a few new members to our Pirate Family. Welcome

Officer Harris, Ms. McClain, Ms. Lemmo, Ms. Hanson, Ms.

Kenny and Ms. Ortega.

If you have not done so as yet, please join our PTA.

Membership is $6 per family.  Also, please attend our monthly

School Advisory Meetings. If you would like to be a part of the

School Advisory Council, please reach out to either Ms.

Martinez or Ms. Walden. I strongly believe that if home and

school work together we can achieve great things.  

Our staff is committed to providing an exceptional experience

to all our students each day. We remain committed to our

mission of developing life long learners. I am confident that

even though we are still facing the challenge of the

pandemic, our Pirates will soar to new heights. Thank you for

your continued support of our mission and I look forward to a

great school year with you.

Educationally Yours,

Ms. Bell
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MESSAGE FROM MS. BELL  
 
 
 

September 6 - School Closed for Labor Day

September 7 -  School Closed for Rosh 

                         Hashanah

September 14-  PTA Clubs sign up for             

                        grades K thru 2nd

                        (Time will be given later)

September 15 - PTA Clubs sign ups for 

                        grades 3rd - 5th 

                        (Time will be given later)

September 16 -  School Closed for Yom 

                          Kippur

September 20 - Interim Reports Issued

September 21 - International Day of Peace

                         Wear White

September 22 - Dads Take Your Child to School Day

September 27 - SAC Meeting at 2:20 pm in the  

                         media center
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The classroom teacher is your child's primary educator.  

I recommend contacting them first with any questions

or concerns you have.  Need additional help?  Call the

front office at 754-323-7000 and ask to speak to one

of the following individuals, depending on your area of

concern:

*Curriculum

     Ms. Esquivel (Literacy Coach)

*Exceptional Student Education

     Ms. Uribasterra (ESE Specialist)

*Autism Needs

     Dr. Clarke (Autism Coach)

*Emotional/Social/Family Issues

     Ms. Donate (School Counselor)

*ESOL

     Ms. Peguero/Ms. Ross

*Parent Concerns/School Safety/Discipline

     Ms. Rodriguez (Assistant Principal)

*Overall Supervision of School

     Ms. Bell (Principal)

Parent Links:  Informative calls and emails for Broward

Schools and Pembroke Pines Elementary.  If you are not

receiving them, please contact Ms. Alicia Hernandez at

754-323-7000.

Social Media:  

Like us on Facebook:

Facebook.com/PembrokePinesElementary

Follow us on Twitter: @PembrokePinesES

Free & Reduce Lunch

 

Apply for free or reduced price meals, complete a meal

application online at www.myschoolapps.com.  If you are

unable to complete an application online, contact Food and

Nutrition Services at 754-321-0250 to receive a paper

Multi-child Application.



FortifyFl is a suspicious activity reporting tool
that allows you to instantly relay information

to appropriate law enforcement agencies
and school officials.

 
 
 
 

#Fortifyfl getfortifyfl.com
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The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity,
gender expressions, genetic information, martial status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation.  The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy
Scouts and other designated youth groups.  Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint my call the Director, Equal Educational
Opportunitites/ADA Compliance Department & District's Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or Teletype maching (TTY)754-321-2158.
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ASP will operate each day from the

time school is dismissed until 6:00

pm.  A snack is provided each day.

Homework time is also provided.

Daily activities include computers,

character education, organized

sports, games, science and drama.

Call for more info:  954-596-9000 

Visit our website:  

www.aspkids.com

PTA
 

PTA is pleased to offer a variety of after school clubs for your child.

Clubs will be filled on a first come, first serve basis.  In order to secure a spot, a

parent/guardian must complete the registration form and pay the full club fee on

the day of registration.  

 

Florida Dads Take Your Child
to School Day September 22,

2021
 

PPE invites fathers, stepfathers,
grandfathers, uncles, brothers,
foster fathers and other male

role models to bring their
children to school on this day.

 
 


